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ENROLMENT INFORMATION FOR LOCAL/ CENTRAL LONDON COLLEGES 

Please see the Guide to Results Day 2018 for further and information and advice on what to do once you receive you’re A Level or GCSE 

results.  The listings below provide you with enrolment information for local and central London Colleges.   

For sixth forms please refer to the Croydon Post 16 Prospectus or https://www.croydon.gov.uk/education/adult/16-19-education-training-

careers for details and contact them directly as soon as possible. 

TITLE & DATE/TIME ENROLMENT INFORMATION CONTACT DETAILS 

Dates/Times:  
Tuesday 28th August / 9:00am-7:00pm 

Wednesyday 29th August / 9:00am-7:00pm 
Thursday 30th August / 9:00am-7:00pm 

Friday 31st August / 9:00-4:00pm 
Monday 3rd September / 9:00am-5:00pm 
Tuesday 4th September / 9:00am-5:00pm  

Wednesday 5th September/ 9:00am-7:00pm  
Thursday 6th September / 9:00am-5:00pm  
  Friday 7th September / 9:00am-4:00pm 

 
 

Croydon College 
You will need your passport or a British 
birth certificate. If your passport is not 

British or from a country in the European 
Union / Iceland / Liechtenstein / 

Switzerland / Norway then we will need to 
see your and/or Home Office 

documentation. 
 

GCSE certificates / results slips 
 

MUST BOOK A PLACE ONLINE  

Web:  
https://www.croydon.ac.uk/ 

 
Tel: 

020 8760 5934 

Email:  
admissions@croydon.ac.uk 

Dates: 
Wednesday 22nd August / Wednesday 29th August 

Time: 
11:00am – 7:00pm  

 

Capel Manor 
 

Please research which documents are 
applicable for your enrolment and ensure 

you bring them with you. 
 

Web:  
http://www.capel.ac.uk/ 

 
Tel: 

0303 003 1234 
 

Email: 
enquiries@capel.ac.uk 

  

https://www.croydon.gov.uk/education/adult/16-19-education-training-careers
https://www.croydon.gov.uk/education/adult/16-19-education-training-careers
https://www.croydon.ac.uk/
mailto:admissions@croydon.ac.uk
http://www.capel.ac.uk/
mailto:enquiries@capel.ac.uk
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Dates: 
 

Wednesday 22nd August / 9:00am-5:00pm  
Thurday 23rd August / 9:00am-8:00pm  

Friday 24th August 9:00am-4pm  
Tuesday 8th August / 10:00am-7:00pm  

Wednesday 29th August / 10:00am-7:00pm  
Thursday 30th August / 10:00am-6:00pm  

Friday 31st August / 9:00am-3:00pm   

Carshalton College 
 

Please research which documents are 
applicable for your enrolment and ensure 

you bring them with you. We suggest 
bringing your passport/ other proof of 

residency document, exam results, any 
information on any additional needs 

Web: 
https://carshalton.ac.uk/about/enrolment 

 
Tel: 

020 8544 4501 
 

Email: 
admissions@carshalton.ac.uk 

 Dates: 
Tuesday 28th August / 10:00am-5:00pm  

Wednesday 29th August / 10:00am-5:00pm  
Thursday 30th August / 10:00am-5:00pm  

Friday 31st August / 10:00am-4:00pm  
Saturday 1st September / 10:00am-2:00pm   

 

City of Westminster College 
 

Please research which documents are 
applicable for your enrolment and ensure 

you bring them with you. 
 
 
Open Enrolment begins on Tuesday 28th 

August. Before this date, enrolment is 
strictly invitation only to early and priority 

applicants. 

Web: 
http://www.cwc.ac.uk/studentsupport/enrol/Pages/de

fault.aspx 
 

Tel: 
020 87723 8826 

 
Email:  

customer.services@cwc.ac.uk  

Dates: 
Friday 24th August  

Tuesday 28th August 
Wednesday 29th August  

  
Time: 

Not provided 
 

Coulsdon College 
 

Please research which documents are 
applicable for your enrolment and 
ensure you bring them with you. 

Web: 
http://coulsdon.ac.uk/ 

 
Tel: 

01737 551 176 
 

Email: 
enquiries@coulsdon.ac.uk 

 

https://carshalton.ac.uk/about/enrolment
mailto:admissions@carshalton.ac.uk
http://www.cwc.ac.uk/studentsupport/enrol/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.cwc.ac.uk/studentsupport/enrol/Pages/default.aspx
mailto:enrolment@cwc.ac.uk
http://coulsdon.ac.uk/
mailto:enquiries@coulsdon.ac.uk
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Date: 
Tuesday 28th August  

 
Time:  

9:00am-5:00pm  

John Ruskin College 
 

Please research which documents are 
applicable for your enrolment and ensure 

you bring them with you. 
 

Open enrolment day; applications do 
not need to be submitted before 

attending. 

Web: 
http://www.johnruskin.ac.uk/ 

 
Tel: 

020 8651 1131 
 

Email: 
info@johnruskin.ac.uk 

 

Please contact the college directly for times and 
dates.   

Lewisham and Southwark College 
 

Please research which documents are 
applicable for your enrolment and ensure 

you bring them with you. 
 

Web: 

https://www.lscollege.ac.uk/enrolment 

 

Tel:  

020 3737 3000 

 

Email: 

apply@lscollege.ac.uk 

 

 Dates: 
Thursday 23rd August / 10:00am-7:00pm 

Friday 24th August / 10:00am-4:00pm 
Tuesday 28th August / 10:00am-7:00pm 

Wednesday 29th August / 10:00m-7:00pm 
Thursday 30th August / 10:00am-7:00pm 

Friday 31st August / 10:00am-4:00pm 
Saturday 1st September / 10:00am-1:00pm 
Monday 3rd September / 10:00am-7:00pm 
Tuesday 4 September / 10:00am-7:00pm 

London South East College 
 
 

Please check the website for details for 
each campus. 

 
Please research which documents are 

applicable for your enrolment and ensure 
you bring them with you 

Web: 
http://www.lsec.ac.uk/ 

 
Tel: 

02039544000 
 

Email: 
studenthub@lsec.ac.uk 

 

http://www.johnruskin.ac.uk/
mailto:info@johnruskin.ac.uk
https://www.lscollege.ac.uk/enrolment
mailto:apply@lscollege.ac.uk
http://www.lsec.ac.uk/
mailto:studenthub@lsec.ac.uk
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Date: 
Friday 31st August / 10:00am-4:00pm 

  
Monday 3rd September - Wednesday 6th September 

 
10:00am-7:00pm  

NESCOT (North East Surrey College of 
Technology) 

 
Please research which documents are 

applicable for your enrolment and ensure 
you bring them with you 

 Web:  
http://www.nescot.ac.uk/ 

 
Tel: 

020 8394 1731 
 

Enquiry form: 
https://arm.nescot.ac.uk/ARM/OnlineEnquiry.aspx#l

A 

Dates: 
Westminster: 

Thursday 23rd  August – Friday 7th August 
  
  

 
Southbank: 

Thursday 23rd August / 12:30pm-4:00pm 
Friday 22nd August  / 12:00pm-4:00pm 

Tuesday 28th August / 12:00pm-4:00pm  
 
 

University Technical College (UTC) 
 

Please research which documents are 
applicable for your enrolment and ensure 

you bring them with you 

Westminster 
Web: 

https://www.westminsterutc.co.uk/ 
 

Tel: 
020 3506 9277 

 
Email:  

enquiries@westminsterutc.co.uk 
 

Southbank 
Web: 

http://www.southbank-utc.co.uk/ 
 

Tel: 
020 7738 6115 

 
Email: 

info@southbank-utc.co.uk 

http://www.nescot.ac.uk/
https://arm.nescot.ac.uk/ARM/OnlineEnquiry.aspx#lA
https://arm.nescot.ac.uk/ARM/OnlineEnquiry.aspx#lA
https://www.westminsterutc.co.uk/
mailto:enquiries@westminsterutc.co.uk
http://www.southbank-utc.co.uk/
mailto:info@southbank-utc.co.uk
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Dates: 
 

Tuesday 28th August / 9:00am-7:00pm 
Wednesday 29th August / 9:00am-4pm 
Thursday 30th August / 9:00am-7:00pm 

Friday 31st August / 9:00am-4:00pm 
Saturday 1st September / 10:00am-4:00pm 
Monday 3rd September / 9:00am-7:00pm 
Tuesday 4th September / 9:00am–7:00pm 
Saturday 8th September / 10:00am-4:00pm 

 
Extended Enrolment from 10 September - 28 

September 9:00am-4:00pm 

Lambeth College 
 

Please research which documents are 
applicable for your enrolment and ensure 

you bring them with you 
 

Web: 
https://www.lambethcollege.ac.uk/ 

 
Tel: 

020 7501 5000 
 

Email: 
courses@lambethcollege.ac.uk 

Dates: 
Thursday 23rd  August – Friday 7th August 

  
Please see link below for more information. 
https://www.westking.ac.uk/apply/enrolment-guide/  

 

Westminster Kingsway College 
 

Please research which documents are 
applicable for your enrolment and ensure 

you bring them with you 

Web: 
http://www.westking.ac.uk/ 

 
Tel: 

020 7963 4181  
 

Email: 
courseinfo@westking.ac.uk 

Dates: 
Thursday 23rd August – Friday 7th September  

 
Time:  

9:00am-5:00pm  
 
 

East Surrey College 
 

Please research which documents are 
applicable for your enrolment and ensure 

you bring them with you 

Web: 
https://www.esc.ac.uk/home 

 
Tel: 

01737 788445 
Email: 

enrol@esc.ac.uk 

https://www.lambethcollege.ac.uk/
mailto:courses@lambethcollege.ac.uk
https://www.westking.ac.uk/apply/enrolment-guide/
http://www.westking.ac.uk/
mailto:courseinfo@westking.ac.uk
https://www.esc.ac.uk/home
mailto:enrol@esc.ac.uk
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Date: 
Thursday 23rd August / 10:00am-7:00pm  

Friday 24th August / 10:00am-4:00pm  
Tuesday 28th August / 10:00am-7:00pm  

Wednesday 29th August / 10:00am-7:00pm  
Thursday 30th August / 10:00am-7:00pm  

Friday 31st August / 10:00am-3:00pm  
Saturday 1st September / 10:00am-2:00pm 
 Monday 3rd September / 10:00am-7:00pm 
Tuesday 4th September / 10:00am-7:00pm  

Wednesday 5th September / 10:00am-7:00pm 
Thursday 6th September / 10:00am-7:00pm 

Friday 7th September / 10:00am-1:00pm  

South Thames College 
 

Please research which documents are 
applicable for your enrolment and ensure 

you bring them with you 

Web: 
https://www.south-thames.ac.uk/enrolment.html 

 
Tel: 020 8918 7777 

 
Email: 

info@south-thames.ac.uk 

Date: 
Tuesday 28th August / 10:00am-5:00pm 

Wednesday 29th August /10:00am-5:00pm 
Thursday 30th August / 10:00am-5:00pm 

Friday 31st August /10:00am-4:00pm 
Saturday 1st September / 10:00am-2:00pm 

 

Reigate College 
 

Please research which documents are 
applicable for your enrolment and ensure 

you bring them with you 
 

Web: 
http://www.reigate.ac.uk/ 

 
Tel: 

01737 221 118 
Email: 

enquiries@reigate.ac.uk 

Please contaft student admissions on: 02085462151 Kingston College 
 

Please research which documents are 
applicable for your enrolment and ensure 

you bring them with you 

Web: 
https://kingston-college.ac.uk/ 

 
Tel: 

020 8268 3073  
 

Email:  admissions@kingston-college.ac.uk 

  

https://www.south-thames.ac.uk/enrolment.html
mailto:info@south-thames.ac.uk
http://www.reigate.ac.uk/
mailto:enquiries@reigate.ac.uk
https://kingston-college.ac.uk/
mailto:admissions@kingston-college.ac.uk
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English & Maths GCSE Re-Sit / Alternative Training Providers 

 

 
 

Please enquire directly with the training 
provider. 

Provider: London Learning Consortium 
 

Please research which documents are applicable for 
your enrolment and ensure you bring them with you 

Web: 
http://www.londonlc.org.uk/ 

 
Tel: 

020 8774 4040 
 

Email: 
courses@londonlc.org.uk 

 
Please enquire directly with the training 

provider. 

Provider: JACE Training 
 

Please research which documents are applicable for 
your enrolment and ensure you bring them with you 

Web: 
http://www.jace-training.co.uk/ 

 
Tel: 

0345 241 7738 
 

Email: 
info@jace-training.co.uk 

 
 

Please apply online or contact the 
training provider directly. 

Provider: SCOLA- Sutton College 
 

Please research which documents are applicable for 
your enrolment and ensure you bring them with you 

Web: 
https://www.suttoncollege.ac.uk/ 

 
Tel: 

020 8770 5566 
 

Email: 
enrol@suttoncollege.ac.uk 

http://www.londonlc.org.uk/
mailto:courses@londonlc.org.uk
http://www.jace-training.co.uk/
mailto:info@jace-training.co.uk
https://www.suttoncollege.ac.uk/
mailto:enrol@suttoncollege.ac.uk
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Please contact the training provider 
directly. 

Provider: Croydon Military Preparation College 
 

Please research which documents are applicable for 
your enrolment and ensure you bring them with you 

Web: 
https://www.mpct.co.uk/ 

 
Tel: 

03301113939 
 

Email: 
enquiries@mcpt.co.uk 

Please apply online or contact the 
training provider directly. 

Provider: Sutton and District Training 
 

Please research which documents are applicable for 
your enrolment and ensure you bring them with you 

 

Web: 
https://suttondistrict.co.uk/  

 
Tel: 

020 8687 5225 
 

Email: 
enquiries@suttondistrict.co.uk 

Please contact the provider directly for 
GCSE re-take admissions information. 

Provider: Harris Aspire 
 

Please research which documents are applicable for 
your enrolment and ensure you bring them with you 
 

Web: 
https://www.harrisaspire.org.uk/ 

 
Tel: 

020 3370 9238 
 

Email: 
info@harrisaspire.org.uk  

Please contact the provider directly for 
GCSE re-take admissions information. 

Provider: CALAT 
 

Please research which documents are applicable for 
your enrolment and ensure you bring them with you 

 

Web: 
http://www.calat.ac.uk/  

 
Tel: 0208 726 777 

 

More opportunities can be found on the National Apprenticeship Service website: 

https://www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/apprenticeshipsearch  Please also check our regular bulletin due out at the start of 

each month which you can access via: https://www.croydon.gov.uk/16-19options  

https://www.mpct.co.uk/
mailto:enquiries@mcpt.co.uk
https://suttondistrict.co.uk/
mailto:enquiries@suttondistrict.co.uk
https://www.harrisaspire.org.uk/
mailto:info@harrisaspire.org.uk
http://www.calat.ac.uk/
https://www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/apprenticeshipsearch
https://www.croydon.gov.uk/16-19options

